
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Charles (Chuck) G. Duckett, Chair 

Jefferson W. Brown, Vice Chair 
Kelly Matthews Hopkins 
William (Bill) A. Keyes IV 

Hari H. Nath 
Elizabeth M. Adkins 

 
Administrative Liaison: 

Bob Blouin, Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost 

UNIVERSITY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

 

JANUARY 31, 2018, 2:10PM 

CHANCELLOR’S BALLROOM EAST, CAROLINA INN 

OPEN SESSION 
 

FOR INFORMATION ONLY 
(No formal action is requested at this time) 
 
1. Faculty Update 

  Leslie Parise, Chair of the Faculty 
 

 

2. Employee Forum Update 
  Shayna Hill, Chair of the Employee Forum 
 

 

3. Graduate and Professional Student Federation Update 
  Madelyn Percy, President 
 

 

4. Student Affairs Update 
  Winston Crisp, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
 

 

5. UNC In China 
  Bob Blouin, Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost 
 

 

   
   
   
   

 
Some of the business to be conducted is authorized by the N.C. Open Meetings Law to be 

conducted in closed session. 
 

 

 

 

 



Wednesday, January 31st

Employee Forum



• To continually improve the 
quality of life for students, 
faculty and employees.

Our MISSION



• This year we turned 25!

What’s new?



2017: Here are just some of this year’s 
highlights.



The Employee Forum sponsored the Third 
Annual Mini-Conference: Careers in Higher Ed.



The Carolina Family Scholarship awarded 
$18,000 to children of UNC employees!



We participated in the Habitat for Humanity 
Home Build and Home Dedication in Chapel 
Hill’s Northside neighborhood.



Which helped make possible a new home for 
our very own UNC Employee Thein Oo!



Thank you former Trustee Don Curtis for your 
generous donation, you have led the way!



The Employee Forum sponsored the Food For 
All Food Drive.



Which benefits The Carolina Cupboard & The 
Food Bank of Central and Eastern NC.



This effort collected the equivalent of 2,761 
meals!



The Employee Forum contributes to The 
Carolina Campus Community Garden.



Which grew and distributed 6,380 pounds of 
produce.



And helped 100 UNC Housekeepers take fresh, 
organic vegetables home to their families.



650 students, faculty, staff and community 
members volunteered their time.



Totaling 3,865 volunteer hours!



Partnering with the Red Cross, The Employee Forum 

oversaw 2 major blood drives.



Which Collected 1,145 pints, impacting > 

3,300 lives!



Bringing the total numbers since 1989 to

32,287 pints, impacting > 96,861 lives!



The Employee Forum celebrated 25 years of 
service!



Founding Employee Forum Chair Kay Wijnberg
Hovious gave opening remarks.



Remarks also from Linc Butler, Associate Vice 
Chancellor for Human Resources and Leslie Parise, 
Professor and Chair of the UNC Faculty Council.



Also remarks from Matt Brody, Vice President 
for Human Resources of The UNC System.



• We served on committees and 
searches across campus to 
promote engagement, 
community service and 
workplace wellness.

Other notable achievements



Congratulations UNC Employee Forum for the 
first 25 years!



Here’s to the next 25!
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